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• Pupils in Year 6 will take the Key Stage 2 (KS2) National Curriculum 
tests - Standard Assessment Tests - commonly known as SATs.

• These tests, alongside teacher assessment of English writing and 
science, are used to measure school performance and to make sure 
individual pupils have the support that they need as they move into 
secondary school.

What are SATs?



What is involved?

• Maths Paper 1 – Arithmetic (out of 40)

• Maths Paper 2 – Reasoning (out of 35)

• Maths Paper 3 – Reasoning (out of 35)

• Reading Paper (out of 40)

• SPaG Paper 1 – Spelling (out of 20)

• SPaG Paper 2 – Grammar and Punctuation (out of 50)



Maths Paper 1 



Maths Paper 2 + 3 



Reading



SPaG Paper 1



What can you do to support?
❑ Reading is a key part of primary education so we ask that you keep 

encouraging daily reading. Your child could read on their own or you can read 
together. Discuss the books, the characters, the storylines and encourage 
your child to express their own opinions on the book. This is important to 
their long term development as well as the SATs test.

❑ Whenever possible, we ask that children practice the quick recall of 
multiplication and division facts up to 12x12. Times Table Rock Stars is a 
great platform to use.

❑ Play games – Scrabble, Boggle and Hangman will support literacy skills and 
Monopoly and Uno will support maths skills.

❑ We are happy to provide extra resources to practise maths and literacy 
skills. Please let us know.

❑ There are lots of revision guides available to buy. This is up to personal 
preference.



What can you do to support?

❑ During the SATs week, whilst keeping to normal timetable, try 

to avoid late nights, as children will find sitting the tests tiring.

❑ We will offer a breakfast club at 8am for all children. It is a 

great opportunity for children to relax before sitting the tests.

❑ Remind your child to do their best. They are primary-school 

tests to gauge the education in the school and do not affect the 

secondary school your child will go to. Results will however be 

shared with the secondary schools.


